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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2891, as introduced, exempts the Tourism and Recreation Department from the Central 

Purchasing Act for purchases of merchandise for resale and for materials, supplies, and services 

needed to generate revenue at its facilities or programs. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2891 exempts the Oklahoma Tourism and Recreation Department (OTRD) from the Central 

Purchasing Act for specific purchases that assist in generating revenue for agency facilities or 

programs. Per OTRD, these exemptions would allow for increased efficiency and 

competitiveness in the hospitality industry, resulting in maintaining current revenue levels used 

to support the agency's budget and preventing a reduction in agency services at various locations 

across the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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